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From Monday 17 May 2021 the government are no longer recommending face coverings for students in classrooms and communal areas.  Students can continue to wear a face covering if they wish.  
The reintroduction of face coverings may be advised for a temporary period in response to particular localised outbreaks, including variants of concern and this will be communicated to students and parents via the college website.
